St.Joseph Public School

Manalimukku, N.A.D P.O - 683563
Ph: 9995664262, 0484 2962262

Circular: 4/2025-26/Std | - Xl 18/08/2025

Dear Parents,
Greetings from St.Joseph Public School!

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the parents who have
already paid the First Term school fees on time. Your cooperation is sincerely
appreciated.

Parents who have not yet paid are kindly requested to clear the First Term
school fees by 22" August 2025..

Those who are availing school bus facility, kindly pay the next three months
bus fee before 15" September 2025.

If payment has already been made, please ignore this reminder.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Warm regards,

Principal

St.Joseph Public School




